
From: Allison Ellis (WA/EUS) 
Sent: Wednesday, February 28, 2007 11:06 AM 
To: 'Douglas Young' 
Subject: STA Application # 0052-EX-ST-2007 
To Whom it May Concern: 
 
Please be advised that Ericsson would like to modify its STA Application #0052-
EX-ST-2007 and withdraw its request for an STA to conduct a short term 
experiment utilizing 2115-2120MHz as set forth in this application.  Please 
proceed to process our STA extension request only for 1710-1715MHz and 
2110-2115MHz.  Should you have any questions about this modification to our 
application, please do not hesitate to contact me.  Thank you.    
 
Allison M. Ellis, Esq.  
Director, Regulatory Policy  
Ericsson Inc  
1634 Eye Street, NW Suite 600  
Washington, DC 20006  
Phone: (202)824-0103  
Fax: (202)783-2206  

This communication is confidential and intended solely for the addressee(s). Any 
unauthorized review, use, disclosure or distribution is prohibited. If you believe 
this message has been sent to you in error, please notify the sender by replying 
to this transmission and delete the message without disclosing it. Thank you.  E-
mail including attachments is susceptible to data corruption, interception, 
unauthorized amendment, tampering and viruses, and we only send and receive 
e-mails on the basis that we are not liable for any such corruption, interception, 
amendment, tampering or viruses or any consequences thereof. 

 
 
 
 


